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Sent: Monday, 12 September 2022 2:51 P

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Notification of decision - Settlement approval - CFMMEU v ABCC & Ors (VID172/2022)
[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive, ACCESS=Legal-Privilege] [AGSDMS-DMS.FID4615804])

Attachments: 20220912 signed Notice of Discontinuance(45828939.1).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The ABCC and CFMMEU have now concluded (by way of an exchange of emails) a settlement agreement on the
terms specified in the Attorney-General’s approval, as set out in your email below. The CFMMEU have informed us
that they have filed the attached notice of discontinuance, and are waiting on a sealed version.

Regards,

ags.gov.au

Find out more about AGS at http://www.ags.gov.au

Important: This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was sent to you by
mistake, please delete all copies and advise the sender. For the purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is
authorised by AGS.
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Dear ABCC and AGS colleagues
I refer to the settlement request for the matter of CFMMEU v ABCC & Ors (VID172/2022).

The Attorney-General has now considered the request and has approved, under paragraph 3.2 of the Legal Services
Directions 2017, the ABCC seeking to settle the matter on the following terms:

1. The appeal proceedings be discontinued;
2. There be no order as to costs in the appeal proceedings; and
3. The ABCC does not enforce the Federal Court cost order dated 31 March 2022.

We would be grateful for ongoing visibility of this matter as it progresses.

As |am on leave tomorrow,_) will be your first point of contact should you

have any concerns.

Kind regards,

Significant Issues Team | Office of Legal Services Coordination
Attorney-General’s Department

{@ag.gov.au

the trathional custodmns ot this ia

celebrate their ongoing cultvire and cortnibution (o 500K

This email and any attachments may contain confidential or legally privileged information. You should not read, copy, use or disclose them
without authorisation from the sender. If you think it was sent to you by mistake, please delete all copies and advise the sender.
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